Join Our Practice in Orillia!

Orillia Midwives is looking for New Registrant
Midwives to join our team in 2025. Pending
available funding, we are hoping to hire for 2
positions. We have a consistent waitlist, and
caseloads are available.

Our team of six midwives includes a mix of
experienced practitioners and those in their first
5 years of practice, including an Indigenous
Midwife, all sharing values of collaboration,
good communication, and transparent

practices. We are eager to welcome more team
members who share these values. Midwives who identify as BIPOC and LGBTQIA2S are
especially encouraged to apply.

Why Join Us?

Flexible Call Schedules: Enjoy a balanced lifestyle with mandatory sleep-relief policies to
support well-being and safety.

Dedication to mentorship: We are committed to providing ongoing support and mentorship
to new midwives, helping them start their careers with confidence.

Collaborative Hospital Environment: We work at Orillia Soldiers Memorial Hospital, a
Level 2B facility, and have epidural privileges with oxytocin coming soon.

Strong Interdisciplinary Relationships: Built over 14+ years of collaboration with
pediatricians, obstetricians, family doctors, nurses, and RT’s.

Convenient Clinic Location: Our clinic is located directly across from the hospital.

Supportive and Fun Team: Work with a welcoming team that values the core principles of
midwifery.

Great Lifestyle: Orillia is a beautiful, small city with a community feel, lakes, beaches,
great restaurants, and outdoor recreation, all while being close to the city.

Let’s Connect!
Join us for lunch and get to know our team!

Please email your CV and cover letter to info@orilliamidwives.com

Follow us on social media: @orilliamidwives
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